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Wilson Elected President of N.C. Health Directors Association  

 

FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County Health Director Buck Wilson has been elected the president of the 

North Carolina Association of Local Health Directors for 2015. Wilson has been a member of the association 

for 13 years and served in several capacities including secretary, treasurer and vice-president. 

 

The association is committed to ensuring the public’s health through leadership and commitment to the 

principles of public health practice throughout the state. Wilson has also served as chairman for several of the 

association’s committees. 

 

“It is my pleasure to lead the association in 2015 as we continue to improve local public health efforts in North 

Carolina,” said Wilson, who has been the County’s health director since 2009 and also serves on the North 

Carolina Center for Public Health Quality Advisory Board.  

 
If you would like more information about the Cumberland County Department of Public Health’s programs and services, 

health-related data, or community resources, please call 910-433-3600 or visit with someone at the information desk, or 

visit our website at co.cumberland.nc.us/health.aspx#. Comments are welcome and can be submitted on our website at 

co.cumberland.nc.us/health/comment_form.aspx. The Health Department is located at 1235 Ramsey St. in Fayetteville.  
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